
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of students in Years 7-11, 

This year, the College is partnering with Elevate Education to offer a series of study skills seminars to 
students.  We are also offering a seminar for parents about how to support your son to study.  This 
will be held on Tuesday 28 February from 7:00pm - 8:00pm in the ERC.  Details about the seminar 
can be found here – Parent | Elevate Education. 

To register, please complete this sign-up form: https://forms.office.com/r/raXpTfUHAG. 

Kind regards 

  

Tom Anderson 
Director of Teaching and Learning 

St Edward's College  
13 Frederick Street  
East Gosford NSW 2250  
Phone: 02 4321 6400  
Fax: 02 4324 7955  
Email: info@stedwards.nsw.edu.au 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fau.elevateeducation.com%2Fprograms%2Fparent&data=05%7C01%7Ckfriend%40stedwards.nsw.edu.au%7C25d13098e5554ff6164108db0ee1be9c%7C7d938e6e1a154ff3867613e71fe6b772%7C0%7C0%7C638120134958968337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y%2FwEPspUAzHD7l3ARgZNK5QNeMYxvOvOui4Q4cFXqA4%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2FraXpTfUHAG&data=05%7C01%7Ckfriend%40stedwards.nsw.edu.au%7C25d13098e5554ff6164108db0ee1be9c%7C7d938e6e1a154ff3867613e71fe6b772%7C0%7C0%7C638120134958968337%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VLFSgurbNP7G1CNTAeA138r60wTK%2FgyvKk6FooUAtA0%3D&reserved=0
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